
Edward P Browne Scholarship 

This scholarship was established by individual members of faculty, staff, and student body of 

Grenfell Campus in memory of the late Edward P Browne.  Professor Browne was Co-ordinator 

of Physical Education and Recreation at Grenfell Campus from its opening until his death in 

1982.  The scholarship is open to a full-time student who has spent at least two semesters at 

Grenfell Campus.  It is awarded on the basis of academic standing, participation in college life, 

and may include financial need. The award will be made by the Senate Committee on 

Undergraduate Scholarships, Bursaries and Awards on recommendation from the Grenfell 

Campus. The value of the award will be determined from the interest accrued on the principal 

sum donated.  

Name: ________________________________ Student # ___________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________  

Have you completed at least 2 semesters at Grenfell? ___________________________  

Are you in receipt of a Canada Student Loan? _________________________________ 

If so, S.I.N: ________________________ D.O.B: _____________________________  

In 250 words, please describe your participation in campus life at Grenfell Campus.  

Additionally, please describe your financial circumstances. Some examples of points you can use 

to demonstrate your financial need include: applying for a student loan; other family members 

attending university; personal or family medical expenses; living in a rental home, etc. 

Deadline: October 15

Please email completed application and any other required materials to 

gcstudentservices@mun.ca 

mailto:studentservices@grenfell.mun.ca

